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Update: Temporary Median Closure at Blanding Boulevard and Long 
Bay Road to Begin Sunday Night 

 
MIDDLEBURG, Fla. – As part of the Blanding Boulevard (State Road 21) widening and 
reconstruction project between Allie Murray Road and Long Bay Road, crews will close 
the median opening at Blanding Boulevard and Long Bay Road at approximately 7 p.m. 
Sunday, July 24 to allow for reconstruction work. The closure is anticipated to last up to 
one week, weather and unforeseen circumstances permitting. During the closure, 
motorists will be restricted to right turns only at the intersection. 
 
FDOT selected R.B. Baker Construction Company to complete this $19.1 million project 
in summer 2022, weather and unforeseen circumstances permitting. 
 
FDOT asks motorists to always obey the posted speed limit, do not drive distracted, 
never drive impaired and always buckle up! Let’s get everyone home. Learn more about 
Florida’s statewide initiative to reduce transportation-related crashes by visiting 
TargetZeroFL.com. 
 
Drivers seeking real-time traffic alerts are encouraged to visit www.FL511.com or 
download the FL511 app prior to their journey. 
 
Stay informed about lane closures and roadwork in your area by following FDOT District 
2 at @MyFDOT_NEFL on Twitter, at MyFDOTNEFL on Facebook or by visiting 
nflroads.com. 
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